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Philip Zanghi gave the devotion on the Anglican Communion. 

Chris Bradley presented the school bylaws to the vestry. She will email a copy to Susan who will forward 
it to the vestry members. It will be voted on at the June vestry meeting. 

Christian Iversen reviewed the treasurer’s report. Philip asked about what we will do if our pledges don’t 
meet expectations and/or expenses rise. Greg asked about the money market account. John motioned 
to accept the treasurer’s report and Marian seconded. The vestry approved the report. 

Father Ralph reviewed his report.  

Breakfast on Sunday was discussed. Nicole made some suggestions for breakfast costs. It was decided 
that the donations should go towards the church breakfast fund. One option that was offered was for 
the youth to buy their own food and label it in the refrigerator. 

John Ondrusek stated that the coffee machines have been fixed. An amp was added. 

Regarding the foundation issue, only one structural engineer responded to requests for bids. John will 
contact Rene Garza to get another bid. Once we have the figures we can present it to the church. Ralph 
will make an announcement regarding the repairs needed at the church services this weekend.  

We will try to get matching funds.  

Susan and John will meet to determine needs, wants and costs. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Susan Grotte 


